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December 14, 2020 
 
Christine E. Long  
Registrar  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
Registrar@oeb.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 

January 1, 2020 QRAM Application 
Board File No. EB-2020-0264  

  
OEB staff has reviewed Enbridge Gas's January 2021 QRAM application and makes 
the following comments. 
 
In its application, Enbridge Gas stated the following:  
 

TCPL filed their final Settlement rates for approval by the CER on October 30, 
2020. Since TCPL has already obtained approval of the Settlement, Enbridge 
Gas expects the CER will approve final tolls effective January 1, 2021 as filed. 

 
OEB staff requests that Enbridge Gas clarify whether the “approval of the Settlement” 
mentioned in the application is in relation to the approval of the parties to the 
Settlement, rather than the approval of the CER.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Ritchie Murray 
Case Manager  
 
c: all parties to EB-2020-0095 and EB-2019-0194 
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